

Welcome to our April newsletter! We're thrilled to see the sun finally shining and the days getting longer.

In this edition, we'll be providing you with a snapshot of exciting updates from the club, so you can stay informed on everything that's been happening and what's to come.

Car Park

We are excited to announce that our application to extend our car park has been officially approved with conditions! This is a significant milestone in our ongoing efforts to enhance our facilities and better serve our community.

To ensure we can move forward and complete the project as soon as possible, we are reaching out to connect with individuals and companies who have experience in the car park construction industry. If you or someone you know has expertise in this field and can assist with the project or provide necessary supplies, we would love to hear from you!

Ware Youth on Tour

- In just a few weeks, 10 teams from Ware Youth will be heading on tour to Skegness, Bognor, and the Isle of Wight! This is a fantastic opportunity for our players to represent the club and showcase their talent.
- Coaches will be distributing club tops to all players attending the tour. We ask that all players wear their club tops at their presentations it's a great way to show unity and pride in our teams!
- We'd love to see your photos while you're on tour! Don't forget to tag us on social media.
- A huge good luck to all 10 teams attending! We know you'll do us proud.

Tournament Season

As we gear up for our mammoth three weekends of tournaments, we're reaching out to ask for your help in preparing the club. There's a variety of tasks that need attention, and any support you can offer would be greatly appreciated.

We'll be focusing on general tidying, cleaning windows, re-stocking the kitchen, painting, and a few other important jobs to ensure everything is in top shape for the events. We truly believe that more hands make lighter work, and we'd be incredibly grateful for any time you can spare to help. If you're available to lend a hand, please get in touch and let us know.

Fundraiser

A huge thank you to everyone who attended the fundraiser for Adrian at St Mags! It was wonderful to see so many come together in support of Adrian, and by all accounts, it was an extremely successful night. We're incredibly grateful for the outpouring of support from the Ware Youth community. Your generosity and dedication to supporting Adrian truly exemplify the spirit of our club. It was amazing to see so many faces, and it's heartwarming to know that Adrian has such a strong and caring community behind him.

Kits

Due to challenges with kit supply, we are currently reviewing the design and availability of our youth home and away kits. While we are still discussing this internally, please be aware that there may be some changes, including alterations to kit colours.

We will keep you updated and let you know as soon as we have more information on any changes that may affect the upcoming season.

Important Dates

- Last Home League Games End of April
- Presentation Day 21st June Allenbury's Sports and Social Club, Ware
- U14 Clarets League Cup Final 26th April
- MHL Divisional Cup Finals (U9 Whites, U9 Blues, U12 Blues, U12 Clarets, U14 Clarets) - 17th/18th May
- HGFPL U12 Girls Finals 10th May

If you feel we've missed anything in our newsletters or have any suggestions on how we can improve or provide more information in particular areas, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at socialmedia@wareyouthfootballclub.co.uk. We truly value your feedback!

Don't forget to follow our NEW senior pathway Instagram account @wareunitedfc – the home of Mens, Women and EJA football.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to another fantastic month at Ware Youth FC!

Best Regards,

Ware Youth Football Club